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Homework: 
     At each session starting from that of 11th May, students are required to turn a 
short paper (max. 2 pages) in on the questions listed in 「注意すべき問題」of 「予
習課題」 assigned to those enrolled in Kokusaiho Gairon.  The papers shall be 
written either in English or in Japanese. 
     The evaluation of these assignments forms part of “Participation in the class 
discussion”, which occupies 50% in grade calculation. 
 
 
 
Note: 
     On 11th and 18th May, the questions dealt with in the classes of Kokusaiho 
Gairon on 30th April and 7th May will respectively be the subjects of our discussion.  
There is no class of Kokusaiho Gairon on 14th May, as students are requested to 
attend a special lecture given by Minister Reiterer of the European Commission, 
which is to take place on that day from 13:30 to 15:00.  It is strongly recommended 
that participants in this seminar should also attend Minister Reiterer’s lecture.  
The room will be announced on the Faculty’s website in due course. 
 
 


